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Coronavirus update from Andrew Bills
31st March 2020

Hi everyone, 

As I mentioned yesterday the Government has given a directive on staying in our homes unless 
it’s essential for food, work, medicine or exercise (not more than two people).  

This is a Queensland Government Chief Health Officer directive. If you don’t follow the directive, 
you may be fined. Please play your part to flatten the curve and follow the rules. 

Awareness course 

An online awareness course has been developed for employees and contractors, based on the 
Australian Government Health Department’s COVID-19 infection control course. 

The course is now available in your LMS and includes understanding what COVID-19 
symptoms are, how to prevent it, and myth busters. It’s an optional course that will help build on 
your knowledge and give you tools to manage your response to COVID-19. 

CS Energy staff portal 

An online staff portal for employees is now live on the CS Energy website. 

Over the next two days you will receive an email with a secure link to the staff portal and your 
login details.  

The new portal will allow you to access internal updates and resources remotely, without 
logging in to the CS Energy network.  

It is designed to be a supplementary resource for employees if you are unable to access the CS 
Energy network. 

Thank you 

Again, I thank you for your hard work and professionalism during this time. We are all in this 
together, so please continue to take care of yourselves and work as a team. 

Andrew Bills 
CEO 

https://www.health.qld.gov.au/system-governance/legislation/cho-public-health-directions-under-expanded-public-health-act-powers/home-confinement-direction
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